
 

 

Thank you all for your devotion to all of these Providential activities 
 
Kevin Thompson 
October 24, 2023 
 

 
 
Brothers and sisters, 
 
We have been through a very hectic period of Providential activities recently.  
 
Culminating of course with True Mother‘s visit to Las Vegas and well over 1500 of our young people 
going there to attend the workshop with True Mother.  
 
That came on top of the 40 clergy couples, who pledged to raise the flag of Family Federation in their 
churches.  
 
We also had the rebirth workshop, centered upon President, Demian Dunkley, and then the visit of two 
Korean elders, sent by True Mother to help us connect with the current Providence.  
 
Thank you all for your devotion to all of these activities. 
 
God Bless, 
Kevin & Masako Thompson 


